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May 6, 2020  

 

 

RE: 2020 ANNUAL MEMBERS MEETING 

 

 

 

All ELANY members are hereby advised that the Annual Members Meeting currently 

scheduled for Friday May 8 is postponed due to the COVID-19 pandemic to a date to be 

determined. 
                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

Currently ELANY’s Plan of Operations calls for an in person meeting. ELANY has 

submitted a Plan of Operations amendment to the Department of Financial Services for 

approval to permit virtual meetings in circumstances such as this. A further notice will be 

provided to members of a new meeting date in the near future. 
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